
Osborne Coinage Company 
America's Oldest Private Mint 
2851 Massachusetts Ave. 
Cincinnati, OH 45225 

Quote 

Van Brook of Lexington-Division of Osborne Coinage Co. 
Phone: 800-553-3134 Fax: 859-231-7108 

NO: DH091511-1 
DATE: September 15, 2011 

Bill To: Attn: Accounts Payable 

City of Great Falls 
P.O. Box 5021 
Great Falls, MT 59403 
Phone: 406-727-7828 
E-Mail: standardparking@greatfallsmt.net 

SALESPERSON P.O. NUMBER SHIP DATE 

Dottie Hopkins 

QUANTITY DESCRIPTION 

5,000 .800' x 14 Gauge Brass Tokens - #9257/446 

Ship To: Attn: David Gagnon 

City of Great Falls 
Civic Center/Community Development 
2 Park Dr. S. 
Great Falls, MT 59401 

SHIP VIA CUSTOMER # TERMS 

UPS Net 30 

UNIT PRICE AMOUNT 

.114 $ 570.00 

Obverse: City of Great Falls - 5 Cents - Parking 

Reverse: No Cash Value 

UPS Shipping & Handling 52.24 

ORDER TOTAL $622.24 



Wendy Thomas 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David Gagnon IDGagnon@standardparking.com] 
Friday, September 23, 2011 9:22 AM 
Wendy Thomas 
RE: Items 

Information is below. I have used just this year's figures to give both of us a more accurate gauge. 
Thanks. 

DAVID GAGNON 
Senior Manager 
dgagnon@sfandardparking.com 
406-727-7828 (Direct) 
406-727-8116 (Fax) 
406-868-2998 (Mobile) 

From: Wendy Thomas [mailto:wthomas@greatfallsmt.netl 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 11:05 AM 
To: David Gagnon 
Subject: RE: Items 

Dave, 
How about putting together some basic info for me including, but not limited to: 

Number of merchants who participate in program 34 customers as of 8-31-11 
Number of tokens sold per yr. 6,900 sold as of 8-31-11. Revenue from sales is 345.00 
Number of tokens utilized per year (revenue) 5,970 tokens collected as of 8-31-11. Revenue is 298.50 

I've not made a final decision, but an option might be that in lieu of the token program we encourage merchants to 
participate in the courtesy program. I have to be convinced that this program is important enough to use parking funds 
to subsidize it. 
Thanks, 
Wendy 

All City of Great Falls e-mails are subject to Montana's Right To Know law (Article II Sec 9, Montana Constitution) and can 
be considered Public Record (2-6-202, Montana Code Annotated) available for public disclosure. 

From: David Gagnon [mallto:DGagnon@standardparking.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 4:46 PM 
To: Wendy Thomas 
Subject: RE: Items 

I can certainly see your point on the cost of the tokens and us not getting back a good majority of them, but I feel that this 
a vital part of our on-street parking program. Quite a few merchants count on us to provide the selling of these tokens, so 
that they can provide that service for their patrons and customers. I think if we were to eliminate this program it would be 
detrimental to the merchants and would cause quite a bit of complaints. 

If you like we can adjust the pricing and how many we sell per bag to recoup some of those costs. Thanks. 
1 



TO: John Lamb DATE: October 24, 1991 

FROM: Dave 

SUBJECT: Parking To 

CC: 

I acknol'lledge receipt of 5,015 silver parking tokens which I am nm, selling 
to the dmm torm merchants at 20¢ each, I have pulled the red parking/bus 
tokens from the inventory and will not sell any more of them. He will 
continue to accept the red tokens until the merchants and customers exhaust 
their present supply. 


